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The College Extension services has organised a one-day Fund Raising Programme on 

the 17th May, 2023 in aid of an orphanage/old age home as part of the social outreach 

programme of the Cell, and we are thrilled to have actively participated in it. Our NCC unit 

took the initiative of setting up a Tea and Snack stall during the programme to generate funds 

and thanks to the collective efforts of our NCC members, we were able to collect an amount of 

Rs. 1,110, which we hope will make a positive difference in the lives of those in need. 

This programme turned out to be a resounding success, and we owe this success to the 

support we received from the staff and students of the college. Their presence and generous 

purchases played a crucial role in making this initiative meaningful and impactful. On behalf 

of the NCC unit, we would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the Principal of the College 

and the Convener of the Extension Services Cell for giving us the opportunity to be a part of 

this one-day fund raising programme. We look forward to future opportunities to participate in 

similar meaningful events that contribute to the betterment of society. 

 


